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Comments: Attn: Recreation Fees.

 

Sir,

 

My thoughts on the proposed Special Recreation Permit &amp;amp; Fees.

I am not your wealthy trail hiker that thinks money &amp;amp; a permit system will solve all your problems that

city dwellers bring to the woods.

 

I am a Hunter. To be a hunter on public lands (the only land I can afford to hunt on) I must buy license and tags. I

must apply for my tags. 

Now you expect me to also wonder If I can get access to the WILDERNESS?

You want more than all the money we hunters have given to the wildlife?

You'll say it's a small amount everyone should be able to afford it. YOU ARE NOT CONSIDERING ALL THE

OTHER MONEY GIVEN TO GET TO THE WILDERNESS.

Do you realize that your fee gets doubled or tripled when Recreation.gov adds what they call a convenience fee?

 

My Opinion 

All Licensed Hunters, Guides and others that already pay fees to access public lands for enjoyment, employment

and or substance/food should be allowed full access at any time without ANY ADDED FEES.

THERE IS A DECREASE IN THE AMOUNT OF HUNTERS USING THE WOODS THEREFORE I COULD

STATE IT AS A FACT THAT THEY ARE NOT THE PROBLEM.

DO NOT PUT ANOTHER BURDEN ON THEIR SHOULDERS TO CARRY.

 

Thank you,

Jay Roth

2601 NE Cora Dr.

Madras, OR 97741

541.777.0032

 


